
From: bill.lebeau@hklaw.com <bill.lebeau@hklaw.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 4:18 PM 
To: Trang Nguyen <Trang.Nguyen@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Towanda Bryant <Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov> 
Subject: RE: WML Services FCC pending file number SES-LIC-20190312-00371 E190122 
 
Thank you very much!   
 
The applicant accepts and confirms the below corrections and condition.  
 
Please let us know if anything else may be required, and thank you again for moving so promptly 
on this application.  It is very much appreciated! 
 
Best regards, 
Bill 
 
Bill LeBeau | Holland & Knight 
Partner 
Holland & Knight LLP 
800 17th Street N.W., Suite 1100 | Washington, DC 20006 
Phone 202.862.5965 | Fax 202.955.5564 
bill.lebeau@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com  
________________________________________________ 
Add to address book | View professional biography  

 
From: Trang Nguyen <Trang.Nguyen@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 2:33 PM 
To: LeBeau, Bill (WAS - X75965) <bill.lebeau@hklaw.com> 
Cc: Trang Nguyen <Trang.Nguyen@fcc.gov>; Towanda Bryant <Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov> 
Subject: WML Services FCC pending file number SES-LIC-20190312-00371 E190122 
 
Hello, 
 
I am currently reviewing the application.  As listed on page 18 of the application, the elevation 
and azimuth angles are off from the FCC’s calculations.  We will correct by sua sponte the 
proposed values to match with our values. 
Item E56 should be 104.7 
Item E57 should be 12.4 
Item E58 should be 196.6 
Item E59 should be 49.5 
 
In addition, we will condition that communications with NSS-7 (S2463) will be as receive-only. 
 
Please let me know that the applicant confirms our corrections. 
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We will place this application on the Public Notice for Acceptance once we received your 
response. 
 
Thanks, 
Trang Nguyen 
FCC 
IB/SD/SAB 
2024182734 
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